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11th December 2023 
 
 
Dear parents and guardians, 
 
Just a quick reminder that we will be rehearsing for our Carol Service tomorrow morning (Tuesday) in 1st 
Dromore Presbyterian Church. 
 
If your child is in the Junior Choir, the Senior Choir or the Drama Group (P5), please leave them off at the 
church between 8:30am and 9:00am tomorrow. Likewise, if your child is playing a musical instrument or is 
reading, they should also come to the church tomorrow morning. 
 
All the pupils involved will walk back to school together before lunchtime. 
 
Once again, may I take the opportunity to invite all parents and friends to the Carol Service in 1st Dromore 
Presbyterian Church on Wednesday 13th December at 7:00pm. 
 
Other information regarding arrangements for December can be found by revisiting the letter dated 1st 
December 2023. 
 
Many thanks for your help in making these plans come together so successfully.  
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 

Heather Bentley 
 
Heather Bentley 
Principal  


